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Minutes of  
Algonquin Village Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

held in Village Board Room on July 15, 2014 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:15 
p.m. A roll call by Village Clerk Jerry Kautz showed the following commissioners were 
present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, John Spella, Robert Smith.  
Absent: Brian Dianis. Staff in attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Russ 
Laine, Chief of Police. Village Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present. (Note: Mr. Dianis 
was seated at 7:17 p.m.) 
 
CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS:  
 
Mr. Schmitt requested the Liquor Commission to consider consenting to the approval of 
the following Liquor Licenses. 
 
Class A-1 
 
Consider Class A-1 Liquor License for Red Robin International, Inc., d/b/a Red Robin 
Gourmet Burgers 
 
All fees have been paid and all documents are in order. 
 
Red Robin is being purchased by a new entity; the general manager will remain 
unchanged. This is merely a replacement license. Since Mr. William Mulroe has 
managed this location for five years, there were no concerns from the Commission. 
 
Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to issuing this license. 
 
Class B-2  
 
Consider Class B-2 Liquor License for Goga Maharat, Inc., d/b/a Algonquin Citgo, 
609 South Main Street, Algonquin, Illinois (intersection of Main and Huntington Drive)   
 
All proper filing papers were submitted and in order. This is a current business but with 
new ownership.   
 
When asked if any employees had BASSET training, Mr. Patel said not yet. Mr. Schmitt 
then stated he will not issue a license for this establishment until all employees are 
properly trained so this license is on hold until such time. Liquor cannot be sold. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 7:21 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted; __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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